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The Sleuth Scoop 

Bragging on Our Bears… 

Billingsley FFA attended the 95th National FFA 

Convention in Indianapolis, Indiana Oct. 24-29. 

Members in attendance will be Hudson Manning, 

Tanner Truesdale, Kayden Bland, Wyatt Longcrier, 

Caydin Green, Denver Guthery, and Amber Johnson. 

Jackson Hornady represented our chapter and Alabama 

FFA in his capacity as Alabama FFA State Sentinel as a 

voting delegate. Mr. Strock and Mrs. Bland served as 

chaperones on the trip. 

What’s up in… 

 

For Rock Your School Day this year, 6th grade 
participated in the Music Workshop.  
With fresh and relevant material, students were 
inspired to be creative and expressive as they 
explored the world of music together. 
 

Third Grade has been studying about weather in our 

new unit in reading. We have discussed severe 

weather, weather in other regions of the world, 

monthly precipitation charts, and unusual weather 

events. Williams Gas Plant was very gracious in 

donating a rain gauge to each third grader. These can 

be used for their own weather observations at home. 

We appreciate the support of a local company in 

furthering the education of students here at 

Billingsley School. 
 

Elementary PE hosted Walk AT School Day 

on October 12.  Despite the rainy weather, 

parents and family members came to enjoy 

some active walking with their students 

during their PE times. 

 

Trunk or Treat was held on Friday, October 28.  

Parents/guardians provided trunks for students to walk 

through and get Halloween treats and candy.  Some parents 

donated candy toward the event.  Thank you to all who 

helped make it a fun event for all who attended!  

Important dates for november: 

 

November 9:  Progress Reports 

 

November 10:  Veteran’s Day Assembly at 1:15 in the gym 

 

November 11:  No School, grades PreK-12 

 

November 16:  Thanksgiving Lunch 

 

November 21-25:  No School, Thanksgiving Holidays 

DID YOU KNOW? 
Billingsley School has a Family-Parent Engagement 

Room.  This room has materials that 

parents/guardians may check out to use at home 

with their children to reinforce skills at home.  

Contact Angel Glass for more information: 

angelina.glass @acboe.net 

Follow Billingsley School on Facebook! 

Billingsley School Parental Involvement 

Billingsley Athletics 

BHS Thanksgiving Lunch 

Parents/guardians are invited to enjoy 

Thanksgiving Lunch with their student on 

Wednesday, November 16.  The price for lunch 

is $5.00 per plate (includes tea); bring cash or 

check the day of the lunch.  Student lunches 

will be deducted from lunchroom accounts.  

This lunch will be enjoyed in the Family 

Parent Engagement Room. 

Reservations must be made through the Parent 

Liaison, Angel Glass.  Please email 

angelina.glass@acboe.net no later than 

Thursday, November 10.  

mailto:angelina.glass@acboe.net

